Dear WA/N ID/AK staff,

Today an erroneous report is circulating on Facebook regarding Mark Huddle. As of today, these are the facts concerning Mark's status:

- 1) Mark is out of the work permanently. His name will not appear on any more worker, convention, etc. lists.
- 2) Mark will continue with therapy.
- 3) Mark will not be attending meetings until further notice
- 4) Mark will not attend conventions, special meetings, funerals, etc. for the present time.

Please feel free to share this information with anyone who has concerns/questions.

Thanks!

Darryl, Wayne, and Brian